Roskear Primary and Nursery School
Learning together for a better future

Thursday 18th April 2024

Dear Parent [ Carer,

We are pleased to inform you that we have planned class visits to Camborne Library during the Summer

Term. These visits will help the children to increase their knowledge and sense of the world around them.

Porthcurno Class will visit on Monday 29* April 1:30pm. — 2:30pm.

Chapel Porth Class will visit on Tuesday 30th April 1:30pm. — 2:30pm.

We shall leave school at 1:15pm. travel to the library by minibus and return to school by 2:45pm.

We will need volunteers to accompany us for the duration of the visit and would need you to meet us at

Camborne Library. Please let us know if you are able to volunteer and accompany us by signing the reply

slip below. If you are able to volunteer, as you would be helping supervise the children, we are afraid little
es would not be able to come with you.

Please sign the permission reply slip and return to school by Wednesday 24 April.

Thank you for your continued support,
Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Lagdon & Mrs Davies
Deputy Headteacher Class teacher
Child’s Name: Class:

{ } I give permission for my child to go to Camborne Library on Monday 29th April 2024

{ } I will be able to volunteer for the duration of the visit and meet at Camborne Library.

Signed:
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